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2nd July 2025  

 

Dear Parents, 

We're inviting all parents to complete the Enfield Council's School Travel Survey. 

The data helps to understand current travel trends within our school community and identify 
any challenges that might prevent families from choosing active travel options.  

You can complete the survey here:  

Parent Travel Survey 2025 | Let's Talk Enfield 

Kind regards  

 

Helen Kirtsides 

Reception teacher 

 

 
 

https://letstalk.enfield.gov.uk/parent-staff-travel/surveys/parent-survey11

